
 

HP/SEC/                                                                                                27th March, 2023  
 
 
1. BSE Ltd. 
    Corporate Relationship Department,                       
    1st Floor, New Trading Ring,                                     
    Rotunda Building, P. J. Towers,                               
    Dalal Street, Fort,                                                      
    Mumbai - 400 001 

2. National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
    Exchange Plaza, 5th floor, 
    Plot No. C/1, G Block, 
    Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
    Bandra (East), 
    Mumbai - 400 051 

 
    BSE Scrip Code: 504741                               Symbol – INDIANHUME; Series EQ  
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Sub: Intimation regarding issue of duplicate share certificate under Regulation 39(3) of 

the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
         ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Pursuant to Regulation 39 (3) and other applicable regulations of SEBI (Listing Obligations 

and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we would like to inform you that the 

Registrar and Transfer Agent of the Company, M/s Link Intime India Private Limited has 

intimated vide their email dated 25th March, 2023 to the Company that they have received 

below mentioned request for issue of duplicate Share Certificates from Mr. Jayantilal 

Sakarchand Shah and Vimlaben Jayantilal Shah Shareholders as below: 

Folio-No. Original 

Certificate 

Nos. 

Distinctive Nos. No. of 

Shares 

Name of shareholder(s) 

008263 00915 

14287 

00774606 – 00774855 

24616726 - 24616975 

250 

250 

Jayantilal Sakarchand Shah  

Vimlaben Jayantilal Shah 
 
As required under SEBI Circular No. SEBI/HO/MIRSD/MIRSD_RTAMB/P/CIR/2022/8 dated 

January 25, 2022; the RTA M/s Link Intime India Private Limited shall issue ‘Letter of 

Confirmation’ to the shareholder after compliance of required formalities. 

Please take the above on record.  
 
Thanking you, 
                            Yours faithfully, 

             For The Indian Hume Pipe Company Limited, 
 
 
                                                                 
                                                                    S. M. Mandke 
                                                                            Vice President - Company Secretary    
                                                                                                    FCS-2723 
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